
The purpose of this quarterly campaign was to encourage employees to apply for a Foundation grant. I used the 

“Beware” headline to catch people’s attention, followed by something positive to be aware of. These eCards were 

emailed to employees. We also created posters, flyers and TV slides. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


